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New Patterns of Change exhibition at Naples Botanical Garden

NAPLES, FL – May 6, 2024 – Naples Botanical Garden is proud to host Patterns of

Change, on view through June 30 inside Kapnick Hall. This juried exhibition of

artwork by members of The Batik Guild features artists from Southwest Florida and

around the world. The group of international artists created work that visualizes

environmental changes experienced or observed in their personal lives; inspiring

change and rousing hope in our communities.  

Patterns of Change is included with Garden admission and offers guests the

opportunity to enjoy air conditioning while exploring the Garden’s 170 acres. Every

Garden ticket or membership purchase supports Naples Botanical Garden’s

https://www.naplesgarden.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NaplesGarden?ref=hl
https://www.instagram.com/naplesbotanical/
https://twitter.com/NaplesBotanical
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRV9OZlDprRpfLb4yw-0imA


conservation efforts.

Special opportunity! Meet the Artist & Live Demonstrations: 

Guests are invited to join one of the 25 featured artists inside Kapnick Hall to ask

questions and engage in conversation while they demonstrate the centuries-old wax-

resist dyeing technique known as batik. 

This relaxed drop-in opportunity is also included with Garden admission; no

registration is required.  

Select Saturdays, 10 a.m. – 12 p.m.: 

June 1 – Muffy Clark Gill 

June 22 – Leigh Herndon 

More on Patterns of
Change

About The Batik Guild:

Founded in 1986, this United Kingdom-based nonprofit is composed of nearly 200

members globally. Encouraging a wider appreciation and understanding of batik as a

centuries-old craft, they continue to meet the needs of artists working today, whether

amateur, emerging, or professional. 

 
For media questions, please contact media@naplesgarden.org.

About Naples Botanical Garden

Naples Botanical Garden is where plants and people thrive together. In addition to

our 170-acre showcase for tropical plants, the Garden offers a uniquely beautiful,

natural, and ever-changing experience to bring our diverse community together to

enjoy companionship, refuge, learning, and celebration. Every Garden ticket or

membership purchase supports Naples Botanical Garden’s conservation efforts.

https://www.naplesgarden.org/series/patterns-of-change/
https://www.batikguild.org.uk/
https://www.batikguild.org.uk/
mailto:media@naplesgarden.org


Regular hours of operation are 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. (8 a.m. early entry for Members).

Summer hours of operation are 8 a.m. – 2 p.m., June 1 – September 30. Residents

of Collier, Lee, and Charlotte counties receive discounted summer admission during

this time with qualifying identification. Visit naplesgarden.org for details.
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